


August and September were months of slow but steady
progress at Steinreich Bibeschool. During this time we had
the privilege of hosting new groups, continuing work in
Reto Oasis and welcoming new team members. But before
we go into detail, we would like to present the leading
team of SBS, the Steinreich Bibelschool council:
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The SBS council is formed by representatives from different organizations, as well as from
each of the CME and CMM churches. It is a large council, as you can see from the photo
above which was taken at a meeting we had on August 1st. This council gathers 2-3 times
a year to gather information, vote on big decisions and report back to their organizations
and churches. From within this large group an executive council of six people is elected.
This years executive council is seen in the photo below. Upon their shoulders lies the
responsibility to lead Steinreich Bibelschool in the right direction. If it weren "t for these
groups of people, the Steinreich Bibleschool would not be where it is today.
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Executive Council




As mentioned, Steinreich Bibleschool had the privilege
of hosting a few groups. First a group of local pastors
gathered at Steinreich Bibleschool for a team building
session on September 1st. Afterward the pastors and
deacons of two different conferences spent part of
their yearly retreat at Steinreich Bibelschool on
September 20th. It is an honor to host these church
leaders and see them in action.,

The SBS staff team was thrilled to welcome
two new members. The first, who is the cutest
of all, joined us on August 15th when he was
born as the third son into Willie & Sharon
Reimer”s growing family. Elijah William s job
includes eating, sleeping, growing and being a
blessing to all.

Next, on September 14th, Jenny Klassen joined the team.
We witnessed Jenny s talent for photography first hand
this year during the first three months of Bible school
and knew that we wanted to hold onto her. She has
joined the team as a photographer, teacher in
photography and administrative assistant.

She is a great contribution for SBS.




Reto Oasis

Willie Reimer has done an excellent job
leading the construction of Reto Oasis.
He, together with his assistant Peter
Olfert, have spent endless hours
planning, cementing, wood working and
perfecting every detail. The project is
not finished yet, but we firmly believe
that before the end of the year we will
have a fully functioning gym, classroom
and project room for staff and students
to enjoy in 2021.

Applications 2021

Most of all, we are excited to announce that the applications for 2021 will
open on October 1st! We look forward to seeing all the students who will
return and to meeting many new students. Check out our website
www.sbschule.org and see if Steinreich Bibleschool is for you....



